

COBBS BROW PRIMARY SCHOOL

Manfield, Skelmersdale, Lancashire, WN8 6SU 01695 720632





Whole school newsletter – Tuesday 27th February 2024

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Good Afternoon Everyone,

Where did January and February go? The weeks are flying by and the days are gradually staying lighter for longer and a sure sign that spring is approaching.

The children are working so well and we are looking forward to meeting you at Parents Evening to celebrate their achievements.

Regards Mr I Eaton.

ADMISSIONS FOR COBBS BROW PRIMARY SCHOOL FOR SEPTEMBER 2024

The deadline for applying for a child's place in Reception at Cobbs Brow for September 2024 has now passed. If you still require a place, you must contact LCC admissions ASAP. Information can be found in the following link: www.lancashire.gov.uk/admissions.

We also have a limited number of child places across other year groups. If you, or anyone you know is interested please contact school on the number above.

SCHOOOL UNIFORM

A polite reminder about school uniform:

Winter uniform:

- Light blue or white shirts/blouses/ polo shirts
- Navy blue sweatshirts/pullovers/ cardigans
- Tie (optional)
- Navy blue trousers/skirts/pinafores
- Black shoes/low healed black shoes (no trainers)

Summer uniform:

- Blue gingham or striped dresses
- Grey or navy shorts with short sleeve shirt

Sweatshirts, cardigans, ties, polo shirts, T- shirts, reading and pump bags bearing the school logo may be purchased from school throughout the year. All clothing and equipment should be named in order that the owners of mislaid items can be found.

FREE PRE-LOVED WINTER COATS

We have our Winter Coats on display in the main entrance of school. Please feel free to come into school to have a look through them and help yourself!

SCHOOL WEBSITE - NEW

We have a new school website under development and we are due to launch it this week. As soon as we go live, we will send out a link via your child's class Seesaw.

DAIRY DATES

For further information about up and coming events please see your child's class newsletters.

- Thursday 7th March: World Book Day. Children can come to school dressed in 'comfy clothes' or a book character costume if they wish.
- Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day non-uniform day. Details to follow.
- **Friday 22nd March**: Easter Bonnet Parade (Reception and Infants). Children are invited to bring an Easter bonnet to school for our annual parade.
- Wednesday 27th March Parents Evening 4.00 til 7.00pm. Further information will be sent home.
- Thursday 28th March End of term Easter holidays.